
 
PUBLIC NOTICE OF OPERATIVE DATE  

OF PLAN CHANGE 4 - KAIKŌURA 
BUSINESS PARK 

 
In accordance with Clause 20 of the First Schedule of the 
Resource Management Act 1991, public notice is hereby 
given that Plan Change 4 will become operative on 1 August 
2024.  
 
Copies of the operative Plan Change 4 may be inspected 
during office hours at: 
 

• Kaikōura District Council reception – 2nd Floor, 96 
West End  

• Kaikōura library – 1st floor, 96 West End 

The Plan Change 4 and all associated documentation can 
also be viewed and downloaded free of charge from 
Kaikōura District Council website: www.Kaikoura.govt.nz. 

For any inquiries please contact the Planning Department at 
planning@Kaikoura.govt.nz  
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